
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

   
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 21, 2017 
 

Statement 

In response to the allegations about conductor Charles Dutoit reported in the media 

today, Mr. Dutoit informed the Chicago Symphony Orchestra Association (CSOA) that 

he has withdrawn from conducting concerts with the Chicago Symphony Orchestra 

scheduled for March 8, 9, 10 and 11, 2018 and April 5, 6, 7 and 10, 2018.  

 

The CSOA is committed to maintaining a workplace that is free from intimidation, 

coercion and harassment, including sexual harassment.  
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